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May 19, 2023 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Hawaiian Ocean View Estates Well – Repairs Completed 

Repairs to the Hawaiian Ocean View Estates (HOVE) well in Ka‘ū have been completed.
 

Normal water usage from the water spigots may resume. 


The HOVE standpipe facility for commercial water haulers will reopen as of Monday, May 22, 2023.  


Please call (808) 961-8790 for additional information or email dws@hawaiidws.org. 


The Department sincerely acknowledges the community’s efforts to reduce water usage while the 

emergency well repairs were underway.  MAHALO for your kokua! 

### 

…Water, Our Most Precious Resource…Ka Wai A Kāne… 
The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer. 
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